
Board Highlights from the April 15, 2024 Regular Meeting of the Christ the Teacher Roman 
Catholic Separate School Division Board of Education.  The next meeting is scheduled for 
May 13, 2024 .

The Board approved a motion exercising its constitutional right to levy Education 
Property Tax and set Education Property Tax mill rates. The Board adopted the provincial 
Education Property Tax mill rates as set by Government of Saskatchewan for the 2024 
taxation year.

Elections for School Community Councils occur each Spring for vacant or expiring 
positions. The nomination and election process will open April 22 and will continue until 
May 22. Please contact your school for nomination forms or additional information. The 
Board thanks SCC members for their contributions and support to schools. SCC Members 
are invited to attend the SCC Forum Wednesday, April 17.

A number of school events and programs were recognized in the April edition of the 
CTTCS Newsletter. 

Catholic Education Week has been proclaimed in Saskatchewan the week of May 6-10. 
World Catholic Education Day will be celebrated Thursday, May 9. The theme Catholic 
Education: We Are Called to Love will serve as a focus of the daily reflections and 
activities celebrating Catholic Education Week. 
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Each year, the Saskatchewan Catholic School Boards Association encourages donations 
to Toonies for Tuition, a charitable foundation who supports the financial burden on 
families who live in provinces where Catholic education has limited or no public funding. 
Link to https://ccsta.ca/initiatives/toonies-for-tuition/ for more information on Toonies for 
tuition and how you can support this campaign.
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